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Staff and students made the most of the last days of school 
during the 2022-2023 year. Highlights included Field Day ac-
tivities, graduation, and a PBIS celebration.
Field Day at Starlight School was a splashing good time! Staff 

created amazing Field Day activities for students including 
a car wash, water balloons, and water sensory bins. Students 
splashed, smiled, and soaked in the sunshine! 
A celebration ceremony was held for preschool students to 

celebrate all their accomplishments. Each student received an 
award from their teachers and a bucket of summer goodies.
Stevie completed his education at Starlight and his family was 

there to cheer him on. Congrats Stevie!
Students also enjoyed pizza and Kona Ice in recognition for all 

of their SUPER PBIS work during the school year.
We had our Annual Review for Step Up to Quality as well as 

our License review through the Ohio Department of Education. 
Both went really well and we continue to maintain our excep-
tional 5 Star SUTQ Rating!

Maintenance staff has been 
working hard to install a new 
shade structure in the play-
ground. So students can stay 
cool when they return this 
fall. We have also installed a 
Little Library at the front en-
trance. Community members 
are invited to leave books to 
share.

new...


